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September 2024	
Room 6 - Primary			
Welcome to Room 6
Hello Families!
 Welcome to Room 6! Some of our friends are returning students and some are brand new to our Montessori family. I am excited for the start of the school year and to begin creating our classroom community! 
It can be a bit chaotic for students as they get used to the routine of a new school year. Please allow extra time in the morning so your child doesn’t feel rushed. The classroom will open at 8:45am. We will begin group at 9:00am. The classroom door will be closed during group instruction. Please do your best to be on time as it is disruptive when a student comes in late.
Dropping your child off in the morning can be hard for both of you. Please allow them to walk into the classroom and put their  belongings away by themselves. This will foster that independence we strive for in the Montessori classroom. If you want to discuss this further, specifically about your child, please reach out! 
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Description automatically generated]This month we will focus on grace and courtesy as well as the basics of Montessori. This includes carrying a tray, rolling a rug, learning 
the work cycle, and getting into a routine. We will also learn about our place in the universe, 


the planets in our solar system, and layers of the earth. In addition, we will discuss different types of apples, their life cycle and parts as well as different types of trees and their parts.  
Sincerely, Ms. Amanda



 All School Bulletin
 
· Tuesday, September 3 – Back-to-School, 10am -12pm 
· Wednesday, September 4 - First day of school
· Friday, September 13 – Pizza Friday begins
· Wednesday, September 26 - Individual pictures
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